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HARAMBEE INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

February 3, 2025 

Greetings on behalf of the Harambee International Development Corporation! 

The Harambee International Development is a 501(c)3, not for profit organization, dedicated 
to improving the quality of life, promoting self-sufficiency and economic development for 
individuals and communities in the Africa Diaspora. Proceeds from this Golf Outing help to 
further our mission to reduce poverty in global communities and enable individuals to develop 
sustainable agricultural, educational, medical, and economic development programs. It is our 
hope that you will desire to partner with us to ensure that this mission work continues. 

We are pleased to announce the 22nd Annual Harambee Cares Golf Outing on Monday, April 
28, 2025 at the Laurel Hills Golf Club in Lorton, VA - SAVE THE DATE! A contingent of 
great golfers from around Metropolitan Washington, DC, representing a cross section of the 
corporate, non-profit and faith-based community will come together to Golf with a Purpose.  
This event enables them to support Harambee’s humanitarian programs while experiencing an 
enjoyable way to network and to meet with associates in a relaxed and fun environment. 
Registration will begin at 9:30 a.m., shotgun start at 11 a.m. 

We are seeking your advance commitment to be a sponsor of the 22nd Annual Harambee 
Cares Golf Outing.  The attached flyer and registration provide opportunities for playing and 
non-playing sponsorship. Another opportunity to spotlight your company is by donating 
prizes for the winning teams or providing giveaways (items such as golf balls, tees, caps, etc.) 
for goodie bags; these bags will be provided to each golfer. 

We need all registration forms and payments by April 14, 2025.  
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Please join us on our journey to improve the human condition for those less fortunate!   We 
look forward to your participation. We thank you in advance for your consideration of our 
request.  Give me a call at (571) 216-2762 or email me at dross77@gmail.com, if you 
have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

  Dan Ross 

Danny Ross, Executive Director 

Harambee International Development 
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